Site Visit Report of Ashayam:
Date of visit: 09/20/2016
Name of the volunteer:  Madhavi Latha Hanumara
I have visited this unit three times during the past few months. Every time I visited the school I found at least two teaches and around 25 kids. The activities are consistent during my visits.

Mrs. Lakshmi has informed that the operations are more stream lined now and administrative assistant and teachers are able to manage the school well. Kids are becoming more independent and trying to learn more skills as they are happy with the remuneration that they receive when their products are sold.

The kids are divided into few groups and each group is engaged in different activities like learning computer basics, making paper bags, sewing, greeting cards etc.  

Mrs. Lakshmi has shown the tables and chairs purchased through the last year funding from Asha. Kids are using them while performing their activities. She has also shown me the bank statements for last few months through which most of the school transactions are processed. The funds disbursed by Asha are well utilized.
The school currently employs three full time and two part time teachers. Mrs Lakshmi has informed that the current teachers are sufficient to take care of the kids and no further expansion in teaching resources is planned. She is looking to add new school supplies that are specifically meant to support learning for disabled children. 
